April 25,2000

On April 25, 2000 the Middlesex Governing Body met in special session for the purpose of a budget work shop. Members present were Mayor Bobby R. Bissette, Commissioners Harold Meacombs, Fred Hough, Luke Robinson, Isaac Lewis and Bascoe Lewis, and Chief Ridgway, Clerk Bissette and assistant, Wanda Peele.

Mayor Bissette called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. and asked if everyone had taken an opportunity to look at the copies of the budget the clerk had provided for them.

Clerk Bissette stated that the board would have to set salaries for the employees before the budget could be done, at which time Commissioner Hough asked if the board could discuss the salaries in private, and Mayor Bissette excused all but the board.

Later the clerk, her assistant and the chief were called back into the room, the clerk was given figures for the salaries and the rest of the night was spent working on the other departments of the budget. The clerk was instructed to implement those salaries into the budget and get corrected copies to them for the next workshop.

Being no further business, Commissioner Lewis moved to adjourn. -

Town Clerk

Mayor Bobby R. Bissette BAB

Commissioners

Harold Meacombs
Fred Hough

Luke Robinson

Isaac Lewis

Bascoe Lewis WBX